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Thanks to all the generous donations to CCSA, Snowman and Refugee Net 
at our December meeting. Your gifts are inspiring during this season. Some 
of you even donated furniture for Refugee Net, the week after the 
meeting. The families have begun to arrive and will appreciate
your donations. 

Don’t forget, CCSA will also be collecting donations at our January 
meeting: socks, food pantry items, etc. or money. Lois is point of contact.

We have a very busy January to look forward to. The Road to CA bus in 
nearly full, the January 27 workshop is full and the Feb. 5 th workshop is 
full. There is currently room available at the January retreat if you want to 
decompress over the holidays and spend time sewing at the Villa.

The January program on Jan 7 th is by Jean Impey. She will give us an 
insider’s look into the textile industry.

If you are heading to the Road to California, be sure to get a selfie with 
yourself and our SAN DIEGO quilt that will be featured there.
Happy New Year!



LORETTA ODGEN AND IONE SKAAR

SPECIAL BIRTHDAYS!!!

Ione Skaar

is turning 99 

on December 

29!!

Loretta Odgen is 

turning 100 on 

January 29!!



Hi everyone!!  

We have changed direction for the 2025 

Challenge.  It seems our initial idea (get my 

pun?) was a bit too uninteresting.  Instead, we'd 

like you to bring in a quilting book or magazine 

you already own.  I know I have at least a dozen 

that are very interesting to me, but I have never 

made a quilt from one of them!!!

The challenge will start in January, and we will 

have the reveal in May.  If you want to enter, 

please bring $5.00 so we can have a nice little 

pool for prizes.  We'll have all the details at the 

January meeting.

JANUARY – JUNE 2025 

CHALLENGE



JANUARY 2025 PROGRAM
Tuesday, September 3, 2024, 6PM
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In January we will have Jean Impey speaking to us about "An 

Insiders Look into the Textile Industry."  It should be interesting 

and perhaps give us a different way to look at the fabrics we 

buy.

Jean is renowned for her boundless creativity, signature style, and 

infectious enthusiasm. Guided by Albert Einstein’s wisdom—“The 

easiest way to be creative is to try something different, even if doubt 

lingers”—she inspires others to embrace the joy of exploration and 
discovery. For Jean, there is no “wrong way” in art; creativity is 

limitless.
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DECEMBER MEETING

We had fun at the December meeting playing a new wrinkle of the 

Gift Steal game. There was no actual stealing. Instead, people 

blindly picked a gift by pulling in a string and seeing which 
eyeglass case came to them!
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SEASIDE PROGRAMS 2024-2025

CHRIS BERNET IS OUR PROGRAM LEADER 



January 27, 2025, 

Changing Season’s 

Workshop with Scott 

Flanagan

January 27, 2025 Changing 

Sesson’s workshop with Scott 

Flanagan is full. I look forward 

to welcoming Scott Flanagan 

to tell his story and guide us 

through one of his patterns 

that reflect his journey. 

Remember Scott will have a 

booth at Road 2 California so 

check out his other patterns 

and  his new fabric line 

coming out in 2025.
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OUR ANNUAL TRIP TO ROAD TO CALIFORNIA WILL BE ON 
THURSDAY,  JANUARY 23, 2025
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LAST CALL FOR OCEAN QUILTS

There is still an opportunity to submit your ocean 

quilts for  inclusion in the San Diego exhibit that 

will feature our very large San Diego quilt.  We 

have 40 linear feet to fill.

Please contact Deborah Lancaster with the 

following information

1. What quilt would you like to enter

2. Size – be specific

3. Photo of quilt

Thank you!
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY JANUARY BABIES
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BIRTHDAYS/ DOOR PRIZES

The following members 

are celebrating their 

birthday in  JANUARY 

2025!

LEAH ESTRIN               1/23

DEBRA ZELLER  1/23

DEBBIE MURBACH              1/26

LIVIA NELSON               1/28

LORETTA OGDEN  1/29

JANUARY REFRESHMENTS PROVIDERS:

• CINDY FEAGLE

• DESPO STEVENS

• SUE STEVEN

• LIVIA NELSON

Please bring a little 

something to share 

for door prizes: 

Candy, cookies, 
flowers, quilty stuff. 

Anything that you 

would love to open 

as a door surprise.



SEASIDE QUILT GUILD UFO CLUB

UFO CLUB
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Hi Everyone!

Great job finishing UFO's for the 

December meeting.  Holidays can be 
such a busy time so it's nice that 

some of you were able to get some 

projects done.  Congratulations for 

finishing your UFO's:  Ginny, Lois 

(won granola), Karen, Barbie (2 and 
she won the $20 Rosie's gift 

certificate), Rebecca, Judy, Jo, Deb L. 

(2), Sally (3!!!) and Carol (won 

granola).  I know December is super 

busy for many of you but do try to 
finish a UFO, even if it's small for the 

January meeting.

Judy & Rebecca
UFO Club Co-Chairs

1. Carol Simpson
2. Joyce McCarthy

3. Judy Uyemura

4. Despo Steven’s

5. Julie Hasl

6. Cindy Feagle
7. Phyllis Drewett

8. Lois Heath

9. Jo Vroman

10. Rebecca Johnson

11. Chris Bernet
12. Sally Stovall

13. Debbie Mendelson

14. Deb Lancaster

15. Andrea Mau
16. Karen Zappone

17. Mary Anderson

18. Ginny Pence

19. Barbie Lorenz

20. Linda Duggan
21. Beth Bertsch

22. Patt Seitas

23. Gaye Larson

24. Cynthis Lyons-Dailard
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PROJECT LINUS 

JANUARY 2025

OCTOBER 2023

PROJECT LINUS

JANUARY 2025

PROJECT LINUS

A great big hug to those who turned in all the cute quilts and tops at the 

last Guild meeting.  We finished up with amazing 37 finished 
quilts delivered to Ursula.  She was so happy to get them, as they were 

making deliveries in a few days.  Our total for the year is now 252.

Next Linus workshop is TUESDAY, February 18.  There will be no 

workshop in January.  The Guild is very busy with the retreat and the bus 
trip to Road to California.  We will meet in my home on the third 

Tuesday of every month from 10:30am to approximately 2pm.  Bring 

your own lunch.  Please let me know if you’d like to be added to my 

email reminder list.  I’ll be in touch a few days prior to each workshop.

I know some of you can’t make it to the workshops, but I would welcome 

assistance with cutting kits or choosing the backings for quilt 

tops.  Please call me at 619-888-9197 and we’ll find a good day to work 

together. Scrap buster tops are a great way to clear out your leftover 

fabric and they are quick to make.
If you have a long arm, some of these quilts look fantastic with some 

free motion quilting.  I know we’ll be busy with the Boutique in 

October.  I will  bring a few things to the Guild meeting 

for you to take home.  Feel free to bring your creations 

if they are ready.

~Linda Duggan~
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I hope that you will join Jo for Quilt til You Wilt the second 

Monday of each month. Join us at Tierrasanta Lutheran Church

 

      11240 Clairemont Mesa Blvd, SD, from 10-3pm

 
on the Second Monday of the Month. A fee of $5/person will be 

collected as a donation to the church for the use of the facility. It is 

recommended that participants bring their lunch as no eateries are 

within walking distance of the church. Several options, however, are 

in easy driving range. Ironing boards, iron and
worktables will be provided. 

2025 Dates:

January 13, 2025

February 10, 2025

March 10, 2025

April 14, 2025

May 12, 2025

June 9, 2025. 

QUILT TIL YOU WILT

Every 2nd Monday

Jo would like to start a 

6-month Block of the Month 

in January. She is currently 

planning to review each 

month’s block/blocks at Quilt 

til You Wilt. 

Please reach out to her if 

you are interested and to get 

the information for the 

pattern.
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CHIT CHAT – 

COMFORT CARDS

Chitchat

After the excitement of the December Christmas meeting/party, it’s 

time for ChitChat be re-activated! Please signup at the check-in 
table for an opportunity to become acquainted with a new Seaside 

friend or get to know someone you already know even better or 
have an excuse to spend a few hours with a long-time friend.

I was out of town for the December meeting and look forward to 

seeing friends and future friends again. Remember-there are no 
strangers, just friends you haven’t met yet!

COMFORT CARDS

Joyce McCarthy will send a 

card to any member who 

needs support.

Please let her know @

Phone: 858-272-4871
Email: jtimeout@san.rr.com

Make sure you sign up at the check-in table at the door 
at our JANUARY 2025 meeting!

mailto:jtimeout@san.rr.com
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CCSA and HISTORY

CCSA:

          January is here and that's when the focus for CCSA is on re-

stocking the pantry items.  The holidays are always a time of extra 
requests; however, then comes the new year and those who have 

found themselves in stress and need are hindered in receiving 

benevolence and assistance due to the holiday 

depletions.  Consider a large dose of assistance by scoping out 

those discount areas in the local stores.  Many stores end up with 
overstocks and excess items due to holiday fads and and trends.  In 

addition to the shelf stable items (pasta, canned goods, baby items, 

soups, freeze-dried items, canned meats, and items not requiring 

refrigeration), this year, the cold weather has been here early; 

therefore, socks and cold weather clothing is also helpful and 
needed.  Let's fill up the table at our meeting!  Thank you in 

advance for your contributions and caring.      

 --Stitchingly,  Lois.

History - Remember to sign-up and checkout the Facebook 

page for inspiration and for patterns (FREE) for new 

projects!
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INSTAGRAM          

GIVE AND TAKE

Isn’t it amazing the treasures that can be found on the 

Give and Take Table?

Give and Take Table:-

Thank you to everyone that donated items and to everyone who 

purchased items.

(and thank you for taking your unpurchased items home.)
Phyllis Drewett
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VISIONS MSEUM

LATINE ENTRETEJIDA / INTERWOVEN



At Visions Museum of Textile Art, our members are invaluable 

supporters of our community and of the textile arts! This January, 

we have an exciting opportunity in store in collaboration with 

Mingei International Museum. Members of VMOTA can enjoy all the 

benefits of a Mingei membership for the month of January 2025, 
including free admission and a 10% member discount at Shop 

Mingei!

In addition, on Tuesday, January 14th from 10-11am, VMOTA 
members can enjoy an exclusive complimentary docent tour at 

Mingei. Join us by registering at vmota.org

We were honored to host Mingei members at VMOTA in August 
2024 as part of this membership exchange opportunity, creating 

more spaces for our community to celebrate textile art.

Thank you for supporting VMOTA through membership!

Please reach out to info@vmota.org with any questions you may 

have.

mailto:info@vmota.org


Meetings:

This month’s meeting:Tuesday, 

Jan. 7, 2025

5:30 PM Social Time

6:00 PM Meeting Starts

Newsletter:

Our newsletter is published monthly by 

Seaside Quilters for our members and San 

Diego area guilds.

The normal cutoff date for submissions to the 

newsletter is the 15th of each month. 

Mail your submissions to Debbie Murbach 

email: debinkodesigns@gmail.com

Members are encouraged to submit 

information about tips; upcoming quilt shows; 

quilt shops visited; special recipes; or reviews 

of new books. Seaside Quilters reserves the 

right to edit articles for space. The 

information presented herein is for the 

education and benefit of our members.

Board Meetings

Guild board meetings will be held on the 

Monday preceding our guild meetings from 

4:30 to 5:30pm on Zoom.

WEBSITE

https://seasidequiltersguild.com/

FACEBOOK:

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Seaside-

Quilters/110905575667120

INSTAGRAM:

https://www.instagram.com/seaside_quilters_i

n_san_diego/

We welcome members & guests alike who 

love quilts or enjoy making them.

Our Annual Membership dues are $50.00

Guest Fee is $5.00 per meeting

Seaside Board Members 2024-2025

Elected Officers

President Sue Steven

V.P.                      Jo Vroman

Corresponding Secretary/

Comfort & Joy Joyce McCarthy

Recording Secretary Edie Greenburg

Treasurer/ Budget Chris Winger

 Appointed Officers

2024-2025 Programs Helen Hillman,  Chris 

 Bernet

Historian Lois Heath

Parliamentarian / 

Bylaws Chair                     Linda Duggan, Lois

 Heath, Sue Steven

Committees

FUN RAISER NIGHT Jo Vroman

Block of the Month Mary Anderson

UFO Club  Judy Uyemara, 

 Rebecca Johnson

Door Prizes  Helen Hillman

Give & Take Table Phyllis Drewett

Hospitality  Cynthia Lyons-Dailard

Membership  Helen Hillman, 

  Beth Bertsch

Quilt Challenge Carol Simpson 

Newsletter  Debbie Murbach

Opportunity of the Month Cindy Feagle

Project Linus Linda Duggan

Quilting Sisters Barbie Lorenz

Webmaster  Chris Bernet

  Chris Winger

Other Activities & Charity Projects

CCSA  Lois Heath

Old Town / History Quilting Ginny Pence, Patt 

 Seitas

Retreat Coordinator: Sally Stovall

SCCQG  Chris Bernet,

  Rebecca Johnson

Toy Drive/

Snowman Contact Mary Ann Moga

Visions Museum of Debbie Murbach

Textile Art

https://seasidequiltersguild.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Seaside-Quilters/110905575667120
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Seaside-Quilters/110905575667120
https://www.instagram.com/seaside_quilters_in_san_diego/
https://www.instagram.com/seaside_quilters_in_san_diego/
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